
 
 
 
 

 
 

BOT Elections 

 

The Pekerau School Board has appointed Mel Sullivan as Returning Officer to manage the upcoming               

elections. Nominations will be called for by 12:00pm, 24 May 2019 for prospective members of the                

Pekerau School Board of Trustees. Nomination forms are available now at the school office, but will                

also be posted out this week to all whanau of current students at Pekerau School.  

Key dates are as follows: 

Friday, 24 May ​2019 – NOMINATIONS CLOSE at 12 NOON. All nominations need to be               

received by this time. If there are more nominations than the five vacancies for the parent                

elected members, an election will be held​. ​If there ​are the same or less than five, those                 

nominations will be duly appointed and no voting is required. 

 

Wednesday, 29 May 2019 – ​If an election is to be held, voting papers will be sent by our                   

Returning Officer to all whanau on the School’s parent/caregiver roll. 

 

Friday, 7 June 2019 – Voting will close at 12 NOON. Voting papers will detail how to vote and                   

where to return voting papers to. 

 

Thursday, 13 June 2019 – ​Our Returning Officer will be responsible for counting votes by this                

time and to advise the School of the results. 

 

Friday, 14 June 2019 – Our new Board will take office. Advertising through school              

communication methods and in Waipa Post will be completed shortly thereafter. 

Anyone considering being nominated for the Pekerau School Board is welcome to speak to any of                

our current parent elected board members (Rachel Mullins, Rebecca Hill, Bronwyn Denize, Quentin             

Wallace and Kylie Morrison) or our Principal, Tania Heke who are all more than happy to talk to                  

anyone that may have questions.  Please speak to the office to obtain contact details. 

 

Pekerau School Board of Trustees 

 
 

 
742 Te Rahu Road 07 871 6025 
Te Awamutu 3800 principal@pekerau.school.nz 


